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South Frontenac Recreation  

Committee Minutes  

Monday, August 18, 2014 

Attendance: Chair Mike Howe, Vice-Chair Norm Roberts, Councilor Ron Vandewal,  

Councilor Pat Barr, Angela Maddocks, Paul Wash, Donna Brown, Alvin Wood, Dan Bell, 

Pam Morey 

Regrets: Councilor John McDougall, Councilor Larry York 

 

1. Call to Order 

 

2. Approval of Minutes – Monday June 16
th

, 2014 

Motion to approve the minutes from – Monday June 16
th

, 2014 

Moved by: Dan Bell 

Seconded by: Paul Wash 

Carried 

 

3. Business Arising from the Minutes 

 

a. Arena/Recreation Coordinator Job Posting 

- Committee members reviewed the current job posting and have no comments at this point. 

 

4. New Business 

 

a. Swim and Day Camp Update 

- Registration numbers were similar to last year. 

- More creativity is required at McMullen as the numbers have declined. The committee 

briefly discussed gearing the camp more towards a sports theme to draw in more 

registrants. 

 

b. Canada Day Fireworks 

- The individuals that set off the fireworks in Loughborough have written a letter informing  

Chair Mike Howe that they will no longer be able to do so because of concerns regarding 

incorrect storage. 

- Chair Mike Howe will look into the specifics of the complaint and if there is a resolution. 

- Dan Bell suggested that the districts begin to seriously consider the idea of amalgamating 

the Canada Day festivities.  

- Councilor Pat Barr suggested running busses from other districts to the festivities in order to 

alleviate the parking dilemma if there were to only be one Canada Day site. 

c. 9-1-1 Signage at Township Beaches and Parks 

- Alvin Wood discussed the importance of 9-1-1 addresses and location information posted at 

South Frontenac Facilities.  

- The committee agreed with the importance of the signage and will make a recommendation 

based on additional information to follow. 

 

d. Information and Statistics needed for updating the 5 Year Plan 

- The committee discussed whether they should proceed with updating the five year plan or if 

they should wait for the new Arena Manager/Recreation Coordinator to be chosen so that 

they may be part of the process. 

- Direction from the Chair is to review and bring recommendations to the next meeting along 

with a list of accomplishments from the previous 5 Year Plan. 

 

5. Updates 

 

a. District Committee Updates 

- Councilor Ron Vandewal notified the committee that he has heard from the community 

several times regarding their desire to have the docks put back in at Davidson Beach. 
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Next Meeting: September 15, 2014 

 

Adjournment: 7:45 p.m. 

Secretary: Sarah Vandewal 


